
February 14, 2025 

Public Notice: Voluntary Product Recall 

Magnetic Gyro Wheel 

 

 

For the attention of customers who purchased the Product identified above from January 15, 2025 to  
January 24, 2025, at a Mandarin Restaurant location.  

Please be advised that we are initiating a Voluntary Recall of this item due to its potential risk.  The Product 
contains small magnets that can be swallowed by children.  This may pose potential serious and life-
threatening risks.  While no incidents or injuries have been reported in Canada, we have in an abundance 
of caution, taken the following voluntary measures:  

For customers who purchased this product at Mandarin, please return it - un-opened or fully re-sealed with 
all contents - immediately to the Mandarin Restaurant location you purchased it from.  You will receive a 
full refund upon receipt of the product.  

For additional information, please email info@mandarinrestaurant.com with the subject title: 

Voluntary Recall – February 14. 

Thank you for your attention.  
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